
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £82 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 1 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Spring 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

And during their 
maths lessons the 
class investigated 
heavy and light. 

This free online safety information 
session will be made available to all 
parents.  
 
A link to access the guidance will be 
sent out the week before. 
 
We hope it’s of interest. 

Snowy walks 

Mr Kaufman’s class took the opportunity to 
enjoy a lovely snowy walk. 



   
 

 

 
 
  

Introducing our Student Council and Wellbeing Team 
 
Welburn Hall School is delighted to welcome our newly formed Student Council and Wellbeing 
Team. These students have pledged to uphold our school values of respect, perseverance and 
excellence and sometimes go even further. They devote their time to helping others and make 
our school an even better place! 
 
Everyone within the team is of equal importance and their new roles are:  
 

Wellbeing Ambassador, School Buddy, Deputy Student Leader, Student Leader and  
School Council Member. 

 
Reverend Sue was incredibly honoured to present them with their new badges and felt that it 
was the perfect way to start our new year! 
 
We are very proud of you all and want to welcome new members, with their ideas, at our regular 
school council meetings. 
 

Caroline Barker 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Mr Kaufman’s class made 
full use of the gym 

equipment in PE this 
week. 



   
 

 

 
 
 

  

Enjoying Healthy Eating 
 
Upper Formal spent some time this 
week discussing healthy eating.  
 

They looked at foods that are good for 
us and some that are maybe not so 
great, as well as what we think are the 
right portion sizes.  
 

Well done everyone! 

Science in action 
 
Upper Formal had lots of fun this week 
experimenting with magnets and using iron 
fillings to visualise magnetic fields.  



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

Mr Kaufman's class followed instructions to create a boat to save people from the fire of London 

Then they took 
them to the river, 

to see if they 
would float.  

 
Guess what?  

They did! 


